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Fourth Annual “A Walk in the Park” Event Announced! 
  
The Citizens for Brentwood Green Space recently announced their fourth annual “A 
Walk in the Park” event. This year’s festivities will take place at Marcella Vivrette 
Smith Park on Wilson Pike on Sunday, September 16, 2018.  
  
The family-oriented “A Walk in the Park” event helps raise money for park 
enhancements at Smith Park, the largest park in the city limits of Brentwood.  “We 
are more excited than ever for this year’s event,” said Gil Hutchinson, president of 
Brentwood Green Space. “Since 2015 our event has attracted over 500 attendees 
and raised approximately $33,000 for the City of Brentwood’s parks.”   Including 
private donations, total Greenspace donations for Smith Park are over $212,000 to 
date.  
  
This year’s title sponsor is once again H.G. Hill Realty Company. "We are pleased to 
support A Walk in the Park again this year and commend the leadership and 
volunteers of Citizens for Brentwood Green Space for their dedication to the 
enhancement of the city’s expansive park system,” said Jimmy Granbery, chairman 
and CEO of H.G. Hill Realty Company. “The organization shares our goal to positively 
contribute to the quality of life of those that live and work in Brentwood." 
  
In addition to serving as the event’s title sponsor, H.G. Hill Realty Company’s efforts 
to encourage walkable communities and create green spaces continue with the 
announcement earlier this year for plans to add a direct connection from the 
expanded Hill Center Brentwood to Maryland Way Park as part of the 
development’s phase 2. 
  
“A Walk in the Park” is expected to feature an expanded kid’s zone, hay rides, live 
entertainment, Vintage Baseball, an array of food options from local vendors and 
refreshments.  The non-competitive walk is not a pledge walk, it is not a race. 
Rather, it is a fun activity you do with a club, with your family, or all by yourself! It is 
not only a walk, it is a festival - a treat for your family and you.  
 

Smile!  
 
Do you shop at Amazon? We are all 
signed up for AmazonSmile now! 
When people designate CBGS as their 
preferred charity while shopping at 
smile.amazon.com, we will get a small 
portion of the sale. 
 
Thanks to Board Member Kelli Nelson 
for recommending this to us! 

 
CBGS link: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-3774387 
 

http://hghill.com/main/default.aspx
https://hillcenterbrentwood.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-3774387


Mimosas at Marcella's 

April 8 free event at Ravenswood Mansion 

Sun, Apr 8, 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM 
1825 Wilson Pike, Brentwood, TN 37027 
  
The City of Brentwood invites you to attend the second annual Mimosas at 
Marcella’s at Ravenswood Mansion on Sunday afternoon, April 8! This is a free 
event, open to the public. Join us and learn about Ravenswood Mansion’s history 
while enjoying a mimosa, snacks and entertainment! 

  
  
Gil Hutchinson 
President 
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About Citizens for Brentwood Green Space, Inc. 
The Citizens for Brentwood Green Space, Inc. (CBGS) is a volunteer citizens group 
organized as a 501(c) (3) nonprofit corporation. Our mission is to preserve open 
space in the form of parks, trails, historic sites, and flood plains while being 
sensitive to the rights of landowners and developers. CBGS desires to assure that 
ongoing development of land resources is accomplished in a way that is beneficial 
to landowners, to existing citizens of the city, and to future generations of 
Brentwood residents. For more information please 
visit www.brentwoodgreenspace.org, our Facebook page “Brentwood Green Space” 
or follow us on Twitter “@BrentwoodGreenS” and Instagram 
“brentwoodgreenspace”. 
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